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Camden planning Services 
Camden Townhall, Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8EQ 
 
Date: April 2009 
 
Dear Sir/madam 
Re: No 19 Frognal/ Bin store planning submission 
 
Further to our contact with Camden Council, and advise received from your colleague 
Caroline Ward, who indicated the need for an application for the bin store in the front 
garden of no 19 Frognal, in conservation area, we submit the following documents for 
your attention and consideration: 
 

1. Covering letter 
2. 6 copies of completed application Form including certificate A 
3. 6 copies each of our drawings sk01 and location plan sk02 
4. Design and access statement 
5.  £150 cheque no               The due fee 

 
Would you please acknowledge receipt of our application by reply. 
We understand that you will forward the same to conservation officer and 
environmental health officers as appropriate for their comments. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us on the given telephone and 
e-mal address above. 
 
Regards 
 
 
MJGreen 
MJ3 Achitects RIBA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


